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The sun is shining and Spring is coming!   We have been busy finishing our Pupil Progress 

Reviews this week.   This comes before our Parent Consultations so the teachers can discuss 

where the children are in their learning.   It has been very positive seeing the progress in 

books and discussing individuals as a group. Lots of information regarding Nursery funding…

please see below.  Remember school is closed on Wednesday next week for Nursery and 

Reception and from 1pm for Years 1 to 6. 

Have a lovely weekend. Robin. 
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Parent Consultations 

A reminder school is shut for EYFS on Wednesday 22nd 

March.  School closes for Y1-Y6 at 1pm.  If you have not 

received a text appointment or are having difficulty, please 

speak to Ilirjana who will be able to help you.  If you wish 

to speak to Mireille regarding Y6 Maths Groups, Emma 

regarding Y5 Maths Group and Tom, Jordan & Dean and 

Alice, they will be based in the Community Room during 

the afternoon.   

2 Year Old Nursery News 
We are getting closer and closer to opening, and although there is still lots to do with the site, 

the team are working super hard to complete the project.    We are having an open day for our 

new children on Thursday 30th March and our grand opening will be Thursday 20th April.   Rich-

ard, Liz T, Roxan and Chin-Chu have been spending the £££££ on beautiful things for our 'going 

to be magnificent' provision.  We can't wait to welcome the tadpoles.   

Meet the 2 Year Old Team 

 

Chin-Chu Morley 

Early Years Practitioner 

Liz Turbitt 

Senior Early Years Practitioner 

Roxan Cuerdo 

Early Years Practitioner 

Nursery Funding 

I did a Q&A Session for parents regarding the changes to 

funding for 3 and 4 year olds.  The information regarding 

this is on our website. 

Tower of London  

Year 2 had amazing time on their 

trip 

Floating Classroom 
 

An amazing sensory adventure on the floating 
classroom enjoyed by Rainbow class yesterday, 

with an unexpected lift back  to school along the 

canal! 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


Term Dates: 
 

20th March                   RE Week 

Tues 21st Mar              School Photos  

Weds 22nd Mar           School Photos AM 

                                  EYFS Parent Consultations – Nursery         

                                  & Reception Closed All Day 

                                 1:00 Parent Consultations KS1 &  KS2     

                                  School Closed PM 

Thurs 23rd Mar            2:45 Woodpeckers Assembly 

       9:00 Primrose Maths—Newts 

Fri 24th March             Red Nose Day 

                                  Maths Spring Slam 

Thurs 30th Mar            2:45 Blackbirds Assembly 

       9:00 Primrose Maths—Newts 

Fri 31st Mar                 9:00 KS1 & KS2 Stay and Play Maths 

       1:30 School Closes Last Day of Term 

Chickens 

It wasn't only the Beetles and Grasshoppers that 

were lucky enough to go to The Tower of London 
this week, we were invited by Royal appointment to 
go and sing for Her Majesty's ravens. The ravens 

hold a concert every year hosted by the Queen and 
Prince Philip and we were the chosen act. The Primrose songbirds put The 

White Tower on the map! 

Kylie sang "I should be so lucky" Cyndi "True Colours" and Madonna "material 

girl" . We finished with Diamonds are a girls best friend in honour of the 
crown jewels. The ravens and the Yeoman Warders gave us a standing and 

flapping ovation, we brought the house down. 

Afterwards we met Her Majesty's who said "One thought you did a very good 

job, on behalf of the nation One thanks you". 

We will  probably get a knighthood after that so watch this space!!!! 

We are looking at Glastonbury but that has yet to be confirmed. To be honest 
we are not a big fan of mud, it gets caught up in our feathered feet, maybe 
Ilirjana (our stylist) can source some wellies, complete with diamantes obvi-

ously. Till then that booking is on hold. 

After all that eggcitement you might think life in the coop is dull, but you 
would be wrong. We are still rehearsing for the concert after the sponsored 

bounce on Tuesday 28th March. That very special person is going to be so 

surprised when we sing to HIM. Our beaks are still sealed but keep guessing.  

Right straw to flatten and eggs to lay. See you next week 

Kylie, Cyndi and Madonna. 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 
 

As you know we are really keen to get our very own floating class-

room. Every penny helps and with this in mind please check out the  

website  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you shopping at no extra cost to 

you. We need as many supporters as possible so tell your friends and 

family. Let us see if we can be the most profitable school! 

Attendance & Punctuality 
Well done everyone– all classes last week had over 95%  Attend-

ance and under 10 lates!  

School Photographs Next Week 

Google Day 

We are having a visit on Monday from the Google Team who will 

be leading some class workshops across Key Stage 2.  More on this 

next week. 

 This week, Year 5 visited the 

Sir John Soane's Museum as 

part of their Georgian topic. 

The children have been finding 

ancient Greek and Roman in-

fluences in local architecture and visited the museum to find out 

more about the eccentric architects life for our biography writing. 

The children even visited the tomb which Sir John Soane designed 

for his wife at St Pancras Old Church. 

Clubs  for Summer Term 

Liz and Tania will be leading the sign up for the Summer Term 

clubs during the afternoon of consultations.  They will be based in 

the Community Room with the sign up sheets.   There will also be 

a laptop for you to register with Easyfundraising.org.uk and Tania 

will explain all! 

Tuesday 21nd March  

Time:            Class: 

9.10 a.m         Froglets 

9.10 a.m.         Newts 

9.40a.m         Sticklebacks 

9.40a.m         Dragonflies 

10.10a.m         Butterflies 

10.10a.m.         Beetles  

11.00a.m.         Grasshoppers 

11.00a.m.         Blackbirds 

11.30a.m.         Herons 

11.30a.m         Kestrels 

12.00 Noon     Woodpeckers 

Wednesday 22rd March  

Time:                Class: 

9.00a.m.  Hedgehogs 

9.00a.m.  Foxes 

9.30a.m.  Bats 

9.30 a.m. Squirrels 

Spring Slam Final 

 

Laura is taking 4 representatives to the Spring Slam Final next 

Friday. All the children worked SO hard on this competition - 

so well done to everyone - but unfortunately we can only take 

1 representative per year group.  
 

The final will consist of lots of fun times table challenges 

throughout the morning and will culminate in a Camden winner 

for each year group - good luck to our participants! 
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